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NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS IN PROGRESS 
 
 
TITLE: Pharmacy Benefit Management Services 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: The State of Arizona is in the process of development of Request 
for Proposals (RFP) that will invite sealed proposals from qualified firms to provide 
comprehensive pharmacy benefits management services for the integrated and the 
non-integrated medical models for use by eligible active State and university 
employees, retirees, COBRA and their eligible dependents. 
 
The State anticipates that the RFP will be available on December 10, 2013 with an 
anticipated proposal due date of January 14, 2014.  Information regarding the pre-
offer conference and submittal instructions will be located within the solicitation 
document. Registered vendors will receive electronic notification when the 
solicitation is available. 
 
 
 


